

Woodstone Community Primary School

Heather Lane, Ravenstone, Leicestershire, LE67 2AH
Tel: 01530 519473 email: wpsoffice1@woodstone.leics.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mr Patrick Mullins
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs S Fellows

Growing together, Learning forever

5th November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

THE CHILDREN'S FLU IMMUNISATION PROGRAMME IN SCHOOLS

I have attached to this letter an envelope that contains all the information you should need regarding the above programme.

All children in Reception to Year 6 will be offered the flu vaccination. The Childhood Flu Immunisation Team will be in school 13th December 2018 to administer the vaccine to the children, which is needle free and will be given as a nasal spray.

Please read the letter in the envelope from Dr Tim Davies and Suzanne Leatherland and then complete the consent form. It is important that the consent form is returned to school by MONDAY 12TH NOVEMBER. The Childhood Flu Immunisation Team will be coming into school to collect the forms and we need to have them ready for them.

Should you have any queries or concerns regarding the immunisation programme then please contact the Community Immunisation Service by one of the following methods:

Telephone: 0300 300 0007

Email: communityimms@leicspart.nhs.uk

I hope you find this information useful.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P Mullins Headteacher

















